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BEST ATTENDANCE 
CLASS for week beginning 
9/12 is: Willow 

INSET day  6/1 

School reopens 7/1 

* Details to follow  

Attendance. 
A big well done to the 42 

children who have managed 
100% attendance during the 
Autumn term. That’s almost 
half the school who haven’t 

missed a day so far this 
year. I wonder how many 

will be 
able 
to 

make 
the 

whole 
year? 

A big thank you to  all the 
parents who came to see Oak 

and Ash’s Christmas Carol 
concert in the church on Mon-
day. The children all sang and 

per-
formed 
wonderfully. A special thank you to 

Mrs Scott for all her hard work 
with the 

choir, the 
singing and 
teaching 

those who 
played individual instruments.  

Well done to the 
choir too, who 

performed Christ-
mas songs at  the 
weekend in the 
church and at 

Tesco this week. 
The children all 
sang really well 
and    everyone 

enjoyed listening to the Christmas songs.  

The chil-
dren had a lovely 

morning out at the 
theatre on Tuesday 
morning   watching 

Snow 
White.  

Thank you to FOTSMS 
who subsidised the trip 
for everyone in school. 

The children had a lovely 
Christmas lunch on Wednes-
day and all enjoyed wearing 
their Christmas Jumpers. 


